
 

Doc ID 922029383/v1 

Adelaide 
Brisbane 
Canberra 
Darwin 
Hobart 
Melbourne 
Norwest 
Perth 
Sydney 
 
ABN 37 246 549 189 

 

Our Ref: PAC/RAS/999281 

 

 

15 February 2022 

 

 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

23 Marcus Clarke Street 

CANBERRA  ACT  2601  

 

Attention Alex Reed 

Senior Analyst, Mergers, Exemptions & Digital 

By Email: alex.reed@accc.gov.au 

 

Dear Mr Reed 

 

The University of Adelaide & Ors;  

Authorisation No. AA1000585-1 (Authorisation Application) 

We act for the Applicants in relation to the Authorisation Application, which was lodged with 

the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (the Commission) on 15 October 

2021. As the Commission is aware, interim authorisation was granted on 5 November 2021. 

Since the granting of interim authorisation, the South Australian Government has reopened 

its borders and made changes to quarantine requirements such that the international student 

arrival plan referred to in the Authorisation Application no longer applies, rendering the 

Proposed Conduct (for which authorisation is sought) no longer necessary.  

In the circumstances, the Applicants consider that the Authorisation Application is no longer 

required, and we are instructed to withdraw the Authorisation Application. 

Please let us know should anything further be required. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Peter Campbell 

Partner 

HWL Ebsworth Lawyers 

 

 

 

Rebecca Sandford 

Special Counsel 

HWL Ebsworth Lawyers 

 

 

 

 

cc Susie Black, Susie.Black@accc.gov.au  

Danielle Staltari, Danielle.Staltari@accc.gov.au  
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